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OCOG proposal process for Paris 2024 and Los Angeles 2028  

 
Dear Presidents,  

Since the IOC Session in Lima and the recent historic double award of the 2024 and 2028 
Olympic Games to Paris and Los Angeles, we have received a number of questions 
regarding future interactions with these two OCOGs and how Recognised IFs should 
proceed. We would like to provide some further guidance on this point.  

Firstly, it is important to note that the sport programme has been set for Paris 2024, after the 
IOC Session voted to approve the initial list of 28 sports in Lima. The sport programme for 
LA 2028 has not yet been set, and this is only due to take place in 2021.  

According to Rule 45 of the Olympic Charter, both Paris and Los Angeles will have the 
opportunity to pursue an OCOG proposal for additional sports if they should choose. The 
OCOGs have not yet been formed and we will discuss this opportunity with them in due 
course.  

If Paris expresses an interest in potentially submitting proposals in the future, then the IOC’s 
Olympic Programme Commission will review the process steps and timelines during the 
meetings scheduled for Summer 2018. After this point, we will be able to share further detail 
and information with you.  

Thank you for your attention and don’t hesitate to contact myself or the wider Sports 
Department team further if you have any questions. We remain at your disposal.  

Very best regards, 

 

Kit McConnell 

Sports Director 
 
 
cc:  Raffele Chiulli, President, ARISF 
 Andrew Ryan, Executive Director, ASOIF 


